
Dr. George Rejebian 
107 Oak Street 

January 9, 1976 

Binghamton, New York 13905 

Dear Dr. Rejebian: 

We greatly appreciate your renewal of your 
Stewardship of St. Vartan, and your gift 
of $100 for that purpose. 

Enclosed is our Receipt No. 22658. 

Enclosure 

vb 

Sincerely, 

Stephen Kambourian 
Executive Director 


